[bookmark: _GoBack]Kinesiology Re review process (process recommended by EC and memo sent to program proposer) 

The process for re-reviewing the M.A. in Kinesiology to be launched through stateside funds rather than EL was discussed in EC today. We all recognize that this is an anomaly. We appreciate the work that the program proposers and college committees have done and recognize the need for a re-review in light of the significant change from EL to stateside funding. EC recommends that the proposer review the original P-form and prepare the stateside cost and revenue spreadsheet analysis being careful to include all resource costs included in the P-Form. If the college level budget committee and the proposer determine that there will be ANY revisions, prepare a new P-form. A new P-form would largely be cut and pasted from the original P-form and provide a clear version of the program that is now proposed through stateside funding. 

The college level curriculum committee should re-assess the P-form, whether revised or original, to ascertain any implications the funding changes may have regarding curriculum. If the college curriculum committee determines that there are no implications regarding curriculum, then the P-form will bypass the University Curriculum Review. However, if there is any curricular change due to resource implications, UCC would need to re-review. 

The college level budget committee will need to review the P-form, whether it is the original or revised version, with implications for the college’s overall stateside budget. With reference to the costs and revenue analysis, the dean will need to submit to BLP a memo explaining how the college will fund any costs related to start up and continuation of the program. 

When the college level committees have reviewed the revised or original P-form, cost and revenue analysis spreadsheet, and memo from the dean, these documents should be forwarded to Regina Eisenbach and BLP if there are no curriculum changes. Include UCC if there are any curriculum changes. 

UCC and BLP will move this re-review to the top of the list and would suggest that the college level committees do the same.
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